
 

 

Nº      000014       /HCL/16 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The public is hereby informed that the Passport Section of the Consular 

Service will be closed from Monday 11 July to Thursday 14 July 2016. 

Collection of Cameroonian Passport by legitimate owners may still be 

possible at the main reception desk. We apologise for any inconvenience 

caused. 

The Service will resume as usual from Monday 18 July 2016 onwards. 

For information regarding applications for Cameroonian passport, kindly 

refer to our website www.cameroonhighcommission.com 

 

 

London, 06 July 2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

Joel Nguenkam 

Second Secretary 

Chargé d’affaires a.i. 
 

http://www.cameroonhighcommission.com/

